
ROBO CALL NOVEMBER 7, 2024 

Good afternoon.  This is Father Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are all doing well.  

Parishioner Dave Royer passed away on October 31st. His funeral will be 

tomorrow, November 8th, with visitation at 12:30 p.m. and Mass at 1:00 pm.  

Please keep the Royer family in your prayers. 

You are invited to the Holy Family School Open House on November 14th, from 

4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. After much anticipation following our groundbreaking 

last year, the new academic wing is finished and we are ready to move in.  

Details are in the bulletin and on the church website. 

There are only two weeks before the 2nd Annual Lola Light Holiday Bake Sale.  

Be sure to purchase some sweet treats, savory breads or breakfast items for your 

Thanksgiving table. If you would like to bake for this event, please sign up on 

the sheets in the vestibule or breezeway.  Your help is needed and greatly 

appreciated. 

The Holy Family School Capital Campaign is sponsoring a fall raffle. Tickets 

are $10 each for a chance to win a 55-inch TV and gourmet food gift baskets. 

Ticket sales began last weekend after all the Masses. Quantities are limited, so 

don’t miss out. The drawing will be held after the Holiday Bake Sale on Sunday, 

November 24th.  

 

We have started a nursery service during the 8:15 a.m. and 11:15 a.m. Sunday 

Masses for children one to four years old. We are in need of volunteers.  If you 

are interested, see the bulletin for details.  

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers each day.  Take 

care and be safe. 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

